
Church of the Holy Family 
Religious Education Program  
Registration Information for Continuing Students 
 
Dear Parents, 
I hope you and your family are enjoying the Summer so far!! 
I am writing to you with important registration information for the coming Religious 
Education School year. 
Our Religious Education Program will resume on September 10th for grades 1-4. Grades 
5-8 will begin classes on September 17th. We are looking forward to working together 
with you to provide a wonderful learning experience for your child. 
 Here is the registration information for continuing students:  
Registration for Continuing Students is as follows:  
All students who attended our Program last year (Fall 2022-Spring 2023) have been 
automatically pre-registered and advanced to the next grade level for the 2023-2024 
school year. 
In order to finalize your child’s registration, a full or partial tuition payment 
must be made by cash, check, or money order on or before Tuesday, August 
1st.   
 Students whose tuition or payment plan agreement is not received by August 
1st, will have their registration cancelled and must re-register in person on a 
space availability basis in order to continue in the program for Fall 2023. We 
have a waiting list of new students for all grade levels and seats are limited 
so I urge you to finalize your child's registration at this time. Do not let an 
inability to pay the tuition at this time stop you from finalizing the 
registration as we have a very flexible payment plan. 
 
HOW TO FINALIZE YOUR CHILD'S REGISTRATION 
Please bring payments, in person, to the school cafeteria on any of the 
following dates/times:   
Sunday, July 23rd from 10AM -12 Noon 
  Sunday, July 30th from 10AM - 12Noon 
  Tuesday, August 1st from 6:00 - 8:00PM 
 
Tuition and Fees for the 2023-2024 School Year: 
Our program tuition and fees remain the same as last year. 

·       One child $190 
·       Two children $350 
·       Three or more children $470 

  
- For children enrolled in 2nd Grade there is an additional 
  First Communion Fee of $100. 
- For children enrolled in 8th Grade there is an additional      
  Confirmation Fee of $150. 
Please note:  A tuition payment plan is available for families who require that. 
 
 



Finally, we ask that you help spread the word about the following 
information regarding registration for First Graders: 
  
Registration for NEW 1st GRADE STUDENTS will also take place in the cafeteria 
on 
                    Sunday, July 23rd from 10AM - 12Noon 
                    Sunday, July 30th from 10AM - 12Noon 
                    Tuesday, August 1st from 6:00PM - 8:00PM 
PLEASE NOTE:   In order to register a new first grade student, you must bring your 
child’s baptism certificate and full or partial payment with you in order to register.  
  


